
From: Cope, Cassie <ccope@thestate.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/15/2016 2:28:42 PM
Subject: Request

Hey Chaney,

I'm planning on including in The Buzz, reaction to a statement the governor made this week. 

The governor said: "When you’ve got immigrants coming here legally, we’ve never in the history of 
this country passed any law or passed anything based on race or religion. Let’s not start that now. I 
have been through those fights. That’s not worth it. We want to move America forward.”

Former state Rep. Bakari Sellers responded on Twitter with "Jim Crow!"

Winthrop Political Scientist Scott Huffmon responded with a link to the Wikipedia page on the 
Chinese Exclusion Act.

Do you guys want to respond about the governor's statement? 

Thanks,
Cassie
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